
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           02 November 2017 08:38
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Aideen Neport
 
Name: Aideen
Surname: Neport

 
 
Message:
Please don’t leave Drogheda in the dark anymore. We are a very large town in need of good jobs and 
better investment from our government and people who are making our country great. Please don’t leav
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